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Oak Class Visit to Cambridge Science Centre 

What a busy week it has been in school! As the weather warms up, so does our out of school provision. The 

weather is set to be hot this Saturday – perfect for our Summer Fete!  Join us from 12pm for a day of fun in the 

sun!  Thank you to our HSA members, staff and parents who have volunteered to help this event go 

smoothly. 

Next Friday, we look forward to our Sports Day with a 1:45pm start. We look forward to you joining us. Please 

remember that we only have permission for you to take photos of your own child, and ask you to respect the 

privacy of other parents and their children; therefore, photography at our events is on the understanding that 

photographs that contain images of children other than your own will not be posted on the internet. 

Federation Consultation Closes on Monday 

Have your say before Monday! 

The Governing Boards of Hauxton Primary and Meldreth Primary and Preschool are proposing to 

federate under one governing board from 1st September 2025. 

https://www.cambridgesciencecentre.org/


The consultation closes Monday 23rd June—visit our website for full details and to share your views. Your 

feedback matters. 

Collection from school 

For the purposes of clarity, please note the important points below: 

- Children should be collected by their parent or carer (or another named adult approved by the parent), 

who should be at least 16 years old. 

- Y6 children in school are allowed to walk home alone if the parent has given written permission to the 

class teacher. 

- If on any day a different adult is collecting your child, you must inform the school office – they will then 

inform class teachers. 

If any of the above are not met, your child will be kept in school until we have been able to make contact 

with you. 

- Please note that extra-curricular clubs can be subject to last minute changes so please make sure you pick 

up messages from school and club leaders regularly.  We will always give as much notice as possible.  

 

Join the FREE Summer Reading Challenge at Your Local Library! 

Your child (age 4–11) can join the Summer Reading Challenge this summer. It’s fun, free and helps keep up 

reading skills over the holidays! 

🏆 Set a reading goal 

 📖 Read whatever they like – books, eBooks, audiobooks 

 🎉 Earn stickers, rewards & even a certificate 

 

Please check our website calendar for upcoming events and important dates 

From the Team at Hauxton Primary School – we wish you well!  
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https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/federation-consultation
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